
 

May 6, 2020 
 
 
 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
 

 

To whom it may concern, 
 
I hereby authorize Tony Garcia of Murata to act on our behalf only for signing the 
Request for Confidentiality letter for this filing for FCC ID: LF5MCS3101CO. The 
exhibit being held confidential is the intellectual property of Murata. This 
authorization is limited to only the signing of the Request for Confidentiality letter. 
 
This authorization shall expire 12 months from original date. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Christiaan Masson 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
 


